
READING IS MAGIC!  

Odell’s Summer Reading Program 2019 
 

 

What can I expect at Summer Reading Club? 

This year, we will have five sessions in which we explore the many ways that reading and our 

world is magical! Summer Reading Club includes a variety of in-house programming and 

outside educators/entertainers.  We will often break up into age-appropriate groups and do a 

variety of crafts, activities, and games. Throughout the program, we encourage good summer 

reading habits and work to increase comfort with and awareness of resources at Odell. 

What if my child can’t attend every session? 

No problem! We know summer schedules can get busy. Attend the sessions you can and 

encourage kids to turn in their reading logs each week even if they can’t attend the program. 

How do you track my child’s reading over the summer? 

Participants are asked to track both the number of minutes read and the number of books 

read each week during summer reading club. Slips are available at the front desk and on 

Odell’s website. Children receive special reader rewards for tracking their reading which helps 

keep the kids motivated! 

My child isn’t reading yet. Can they still participate? 

Yes! Summer Reading Club is for pre-readers and readers alike!  We want to encourage 

literacy at ALL ages. When you fill out a reading log, simply track the # of books/minutes they 

are read to. 

Still have questions? Ask any of the library staff at Odell or call us at 815-772-7323.  
 

Register by June 6th at Odell or online at www.odellpubliclibrary.com. 

Thursday, June 13th -- 10-11 AM ------------------ Welcome: Reading is Magic! 

Thursday, June 20th -- 10-11 AM ------------------ Magical Creatures 

Thursday, June 27th -- 10-11 AM ------------------ Live Owls 

TUESDAY, July 2nd -  10-11 AM ----------------— Magician Rick Eugene 

Thursday, July 11th - 10-11:30 AM ---—-—----- Harry Potter & Party Day!  


